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Greetings, family!  Hope this letter finds all of you well.  Without a doubt, some of you, or all of you, are shocked to hear from Diana and me….

The main purpose of this contact is to propose to you a cousin reunion of sorts in Marysville June 30th thru July 4th or 5th, 2006 (or any dates you can be here during that period).

This potential gathering, and we use the word potential because of the interest or lack of for this venture, is designed to reunite and in many cases meet for the first time all-inclusive products/bi-products of C.L. (Pat) Habig and Lola Graham-Crosier-Habig. Coincidently, Lola’s 85th birthday is May 14th, 2006, so a dual celebration is in order.

It is understandable that time and travel expense is a large factor for all, but we selfishly feel that it would be a wonderful way to reunite and reminisce.  We realize Marysville is handy for just a few of us, but being the core for many family gatherings throughout the years, we feel it is the ideal location to reflect.

As mentioned before, if the interest is there we will move forward with plans and further information, activities, and lodging, etc.

We thank all of you for considering this and would like your feedback and/or response by October 15th if at all possible. 

Love to all,

Dennis and Diana

Mail:  1112 N. 14th, Marysville, KS 66508

Email:  dlhabig@charter.net
Phone:  (785) 268-0052

(Please keep in mind that this is not the only time to visit us-you’re all welcome anytime!)

